February 17, 1960

Maurice W. Nittler 3663 South Clarkson Englewood, Colorado

Dear Sir;

Please consider this a confirmation on your report of reception for K-BOY AM on the morning of February 8th at 2:20am, PST.

I was testing out our stereo equipment at the time you tuned in, and at the present time it seems to be working just fine.

I heard from you when I was chief at KYSN in Colorado Springs last year.

I have two transmitters to ride herd on plus multiplex and all the assocciated equipment, so you can see I have my hands full.

Well I enjoyed hearing from you Maurice, and If you ever get back this way stop in and sit a spell.

Best regards,

Harold L. Clemens

Chief Engineer



